



ROTARY CLUB OF OCEAN GROVE

Inc. Assn. A 0013584 X ABN: 13 501 173 192

Jao	AR
37	N.
34	
To Can	ATTOM

Meeting Roster



	Guest speaker	Chair	Greeter/ Assist. Sgt.	Thanker/ Asst. Cshr.	Raffle	B'days/Anniversary
				See coming events		

Our Club

President: Marion Walton Secretary: Pearl Macmillan

Where: We meet each Tuesday at the

Ocean Grove Bowling Club:

18 The Terrace, Ocean Grove, 3226

When: 6 pm for 6:30pm Visitors are Welcome Apologies: 0457 315 900

Web: rotaryoceangrove.org.au

Theme: Economic and Community Development Month

Lookout Reserve Maintenance Roster:

01/11/19 - 14/11/19 Peter Cullen

15/12/19 - 28/12/19 Gary O'Donnell

29/12/19 - 11/01/20 John Paton

12/01/20 - 25/01/20 Andrea Tierney

26/01/20 - 08/02/20 Dick Clay

Past bulletins

- Available from our club website

Market contact: 0401 606 036 Art Show contact: 0417 319 465

Report of Meeting: 17/12/2019

Visitors: Graeme and Lorraine Batrouney from RC of Kyneton.

President: Marion welcomed 63 members and partners to our Christmas breakup held at 360Q in Queenscliffe.

7/1/20 meeting will be replaced by car raffle ticket sales at the Caravan parks. Dinner will be provided for the ticket sellers at the Sacred Site at Bill Steains at the Collendina Resort. Information re teams and caravan plans will be notified via email.

Our Entertainment was varied and fun.

Janet Alexander provoked members to think hard to find answers to 20 trivia questions mostly about Christmas. Further entertainment of a right royal variety was provided by some members of the board and some ring ins. The splendid actions and imaginative costumes illustrated the Twelve Days of Christmas. The singing was unbelievable and greatly enjoyed by all. The video supplied of the event provided by Richard Grimmett is well worth watching to refresh memories.



MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A VERY HAPPY AND HEALTHY NEW YEAR TO YOU ALL. And a safe return for next year.

Health matters: Andrew Thornton is home from a short stay in Hospital where his blood pressure problem was investigated

Reports: from last week.

Community Bowls at the Point Lonsdale Bowling Club will commence in February on the 4 Monday's. Usually there are 2 teams of three players entered. There are already 4 players interested so if you wish to play please contact Gerry Spencer ASAP. Entrants must not be registered bowlers.

Thank you: A George.

Be the Inspiration 1

Members: Coming Events:

24th and 31st December - no club meetings

7th January - Caravan Parks Raffle & BBQ

28th January, Fire Side dinners at members houses.

Saying of the week ...

Humour.....

Links

Rotary International: www.rotary.org

Rotary District 9780: www.rotary9780.org Footy Tipping www.footytips.com.au

Please remember:

- APOLOGIES ARE NECESSARY! IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND A MEETING. THOSE WHO DO NOT CONFORM WILL BE SENT A BILL, AS THE CLUB HAS TO PAY IF NO APOLOGY IS REGISTERED.
- Members are reminded if you have any used stamps, could you please pass them on to Martin Geerings.

Be the Inspiration 2